
 

This has been a very busy and exciting new term for our children at school. We have many 

clubs running after school which are a great experience for our children. 

 
PE Lesson 

 
This morning all of the children enjoyed their first weekly PE lesson at the Secondary 
School. All our primary staff led the activities.  
 
This is a great opportunity for the children to participate in lessons involving ball skills, 
hoops, stretching exercises, balance work, climbing and obstacle courses.   
 
The children thoroughly enjoyed the session and we are very grateful to the secondary 
school for allowing us the use of their wonderful facilities. 


